
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/29/2024 10:44:13 PM

First name: Aiden

Last name: Carroll

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My biggest concern with the proposal of this new bill is the damage to climbing accessibility for

climbers. Prohibiting fixed anchors and bolts will create serious safety hazards and discourage climbers from

using national parks and national forest land. Keeping climbing safe and accessible is vital to keeping climbers

connected to the environment and the planet.


